
 
 
 

 

 

 

August 11, 2019 

His Worship Mayor Charlie Clark and City Councillors 
City Hall 
222 Third Avenue North 
Saskatoon, SK 
 
 
Dear Mayor Clark and City Councillors, 
 
Re:  Proposed Amendments to the Cannabis Business Licence Renewal Fee 
 
Downtown Saskatoon is supportive of the recommendation to reduce the business license 
renewal fee charged to cannabis retailers and believes the amount should be the same as 
what is charged to other retail establishments, namely $85.00 rather than the $500.00 fee 
proposed. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brent Penner 
Executive Director 
 
cc: Chris Beavis, Chair, Downtown Saskatoon Board of Management 
 Jeff Jorgenson, City Manager 
 Lynne Lacroix, General Manager, Community Services 
 J0-Anne Richter, Director of Community Standards 
 Mark Wilson, Licensing and Permitting Manager, Community Standards  
 Ellen Pearson, Senior Planner, Community Standards 
  
  


